McMahon, Rosalind (SEN)

Sent: Friday, 18 November 2005 5:17 PM

To: webmanager.dem@nt.gov.au; tracy.jones@nt.gov.au; EET, Committee (SEN);
fred.mccue@nt.gov.au

Subject: NoNukeDump - Comments to the Senate Committee

Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by
(www@felix.nt.gov.au) on Friday, November 18, 2005 at 15:46:36

introduction: This submission has been generated from the Northern Territory
Government website http://www.nonukedump.nt.gov.au and has been forwarded at the
request of the author and on their behalf. The Northern Territory Government has
provided our constituents with an opportunity to send their comments to you but does
not take responsibility for any views expressed in the following email:

Submission To

The Chair of the Senate Employment, Workplace Relations and Education Committee
Inquiry into the Commonwealth Radiocactive Waste Management Bill 2005 -

comments: I say "no" to the nuke dump site. Canberra
should start thinking seriously about some of
the quick fix decisions that they make about our
"lucky" country Australia especially this one
considering "why don't we dump a nuke dump right
in the middle of "No Where", how about Alice
Springs. No one really cares just as long as
vou keep it away from them. Do you not think
that this decision should be put into the hands
of all those who it will affect. By the way

I am just one of those concerned people who will
also be affected by this too. Please give more
consideration to the decisions that you make

on behalf of all Australians. At least show us
that you really do honestly care about each and
everyone of us, yes including all of us up here
in Alice Springs, Northern Territory. "You will
never, never, know, if you never, never go”

firstname: Carolyn

lastname: Powell






